

STAND UP TO BULLYING FROM #DAY1

Dear Upstander,

Please accept our very best wishes for the happiest of New Years! 2020 is a big year for the Foundation as we welcome new members of our team in the coming months, and will this fall commemorate the tenth anniversary of Tyler's death.

Two years ago, we set October of 2020 as the point at which we'd like to announce that we've had one million people become #Upstanders, and we are well on the way. **Today, we are proud to announce that we have just exceeded 645,000 Upstanders!**

You can't know how important it is for us that people take the idea of being an Upstander seriously, or that every new Upstander helps bring just that much more kindness into our world. As we head toward the 2020 Elections, we'll need all of the kindness we can muster.



Are you reading this without having signed the pledge yourself? Read it here and take it if you haven't, and don't forget to share it with your friends and family and on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter!

Warmly,

Jane Clementi and the Team at the Tyler Clementi Foundation



104 West 29th St., 11th Floor, New York, NY 10001

The Tyler Clementi Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization whose mission is to end online and offline bullying in schools, workplaces, and faith communities.









